
 

 

Please support HF 420 a beverage container recycling deposit and refund 

program, authored by Representative Sydney Jordan, that would require beverage 

producers to include a deposit amount on their beverage containers (plastic, 

metal and glass) that is charged to the consumer at the time of purchase and 

refunded when it is returned.  Returned beverage containers must be recycled or 

reused. The beverage producer organizations are responsible for funding the take 

back depots and infrastructure to collect, recycle or reuse the beverage 

containers. 

States that already have this program see an increase in beverage container 

returns averaging from 74% to 87% with an added benefit of an increase in overall 

recycling rates. Of the beverage containers collected, nearly all are recycled. 

Curbside programs rarely capture more than 50% of these 3 materials, plastic, 

glass and metal and the rest are disposed of or littered. The cost of hauling and 

cleaning up beverage containers that are littered outweighs the revenue made 

from selling scrap metal so municipalities save money by setting up a producer 

deposit and refund program. 

The program lessens the plastic pollution pervading our environment that is 

causing major health problems for all life and major environmental damage.  I 

hope you will support a recycling deposit and refund program. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 


